
Town of Princeton 
Princeton Parks and Recreation 
 
April 10, 2017  - 7:00 / Center School 
 
Submitted by N.Fitzgerald 
 
Attendees 
Kelton Burbank - no 
Mike Crowley 
Nannette Fitzgerald 
Phil Gransewicz  
Hollie Lucht 
Emily Nicasio 
Ed Sweeney 
 
Director Updates – Hollie 

 Everett Needham field house repairs to both refrigerator and the freezer.  Repair person will 
be back next week because fridge is too cold (thermostat adjustment) and freezer is too 
warm, probably motor. 

 Water in garage is coming from the flag pole on the hill. 
 Gigi wants to put sign on the road, ok’d by Nina. 
 Basketball hoops coming out of the ground and need to be set back in.   
 Reposition overhead lights from ice rink to court area.  
 Pet Expo Saturday June 10th – Northern Exposure from NH wants to come, a vet is interested 

in doing microchips.  Lots of interest in event!  Vendors will bring tables, tents, etc.  Set up 
will be on field 1 at Krashes. Registration deadline May 10, 2017.  Rain date set for Sunday 
June 11. 

 Language set for town meeting for funds that were designated to playground equipment at 
TPS.  Committee asked that language be changed to playground equipment located at 
Krashes field.  

 Ice rink broken down at Krashes.  In the past DPW would reuse plastic, but they are not 
interested this year.  P&R will be responsible for disposing of it. 

 Soccer fields need to be re-lined.  No lines left from last year. 
 Move soccer field 3 away from muddy goal area, back away from parking lot. 
 Babe Ruth field to be rejuvenated. Heritage Landscaping quote is $3600 onetime fee plus a 

fee to maintain it.  
 Softball field at TPS - 1st base line fence will need to be set into the ground each year, and 

then reseeded.  
Brian Keaven from conservation committee will meet with Hollie to look over the work that 
will be done there. 

Financials 

 Everett Needham field house – repairs on freezer and refrigerator $299 
 P&R revolving account balance $9900.  Fertilizer is biggest expense. Committee approved 

spending up to $3600 for Babe Ruth field. 
New Business 

 

Next Meeting 

 May 7, 2017 – Sunday 5:00pm at Center School for Spring walk-thru 


